
Consolidated Grant Fiscal Brief March 21, 2024 
 

💸Dear Consolidated Grant Fiscal Contacts, 
Fiscal briefs are sent periodically to keep you up to date. I will keep things short and sweet with just two 
items this week! 

  

📊Leadership Survey 
Both the April 2 Encore and the March 27, 2024 Fiscal Contact Virtual Gatherings are at FULL Capacity.  If 
you didn't get a spot, there are still more ways to connect! First, take a minute to share your thoughts in 
the 2023-2024 Title I Leadership Survey We will close on March 28 & use the results to engage in 
program planning for 2024-2025. Stay tuned for more opportunities. I have reached out to professional 
organizations like CASBO to find more ways to meet the demand.  

  
📉Fiscal Update 
In the coming weeks, I will be starting to reach out to LEAs related to spending and draw downs. There is 
currently no federal waiver for the 2024 award year, so the requirement to expend 85% of funds by 
September 30, 2024 is in full effect unless a waiver is requested.  If you would like to schedule a Virtual 
meeting to review your status, please use my booking calendar below.  
  
Thanks for reading this far, and I look forward to connecting soon! 
-Jen 
 

 
Norms for Listserv Collaboration  

1. Respect: We foster an inclusive community where individuals are valued and respected.   
2. Relevance: We ensure topics and discussions are appropriate and related to Title I part A programs.   
3. No Spam: We refrain from sharing of promotional materials or sales pitches.  
4. Privacy: We agree not to disclose personally identifiable student information or district financial/personnel 

information. 
5. Legality: We only post related to legal, allowable activities and abide by all applicable laws.    
6. Attachments: We avoid sending attachments and files via the Listserv.   
7. Read Before Posting: We support the group (and keep inboxes tidy!) by reading all comments in the string or 

archive before posting to avoid duplication.  

8. Non-Endorsement: This Listserv is a forum for collaboration and two-way communication. District share-outs and 

information from community partners should not be construed as a recommendation or endorsement of a particular 

program by CSDE.  

If you are an LEA fiscal contact and received this communication as a forward, please 
reach out to me for Listserv signup for Fiscal Contacts! 
 

https://forms.office.com/g/q2a3tfHRq3
https://outlook.office.com/bookwithme/user/c1aa77e04ae24ad7ad55d75d7c5f6ad4@ct.gov?anonymous&ep=signature
mailto:jennifer.murrihy@ct.gov?subject=Listserv%20sign-up%20help

